From: English, Rachel

Sent: 18 August 2015 09:58
To: Planning
Subject: FW: PA2015/4057/P Pilgrims Lane

Please log with 2015/4057/P

Rachel English
Senior Planning Officer

Telephone: 020 7974 1343

From: Joseph Rykwert [ mailto |GG
Sent: 16 August 2015 20:06
To: English, Rachel; Cooper, Oliver (Councillor); Wheat, Frances; Stark, Stephen (Councillor);

upject: ligrims Lane

Dear all,

I was astonished to receive a notice that a further application had been made covering 8/10 Pilgrim's

Lane. The matter is under appeal, but should of course have been rejected some time ago. Continuing with
such an inappropriate and damaging submission is of no benefit to the community and prevents Council
officers from concentrating on issues which might be of general benefit.

I have no knowledge whatsoever of the submitting firm, but hope you will bin - as would be appropriate -
any suggestion that the matter could be considered under PD. The site is narrow and congested and the
water table high. Camden Council would be brought into ridicule were such a letter circulated, as would
inevitably be

the case.

DP 23 and 27 would be breached in any case. Please reject forthwith. The scheme is entirely devoid of
merit.

Sincerely

Joseph Rykwert CBE
Professor of Architecture
RIBA Gold Medal 2014



